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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 Mathematics  
 

The mathematics department are currently running several different clubs and maths interventions and I just 
wanted to make you aware of these.  
 

Form-time Intervention 
Run by myself - a small group of pupils focusing on key areas. Monday - Thursday form-times. 
These are pupils who we feel would benefit from a bit of a boost to achieve their targets. Groups have been 
changing half-termly.  In the run-up to SATs the groups may change weekly to provide support for more pupils. 
 

Y6 Girls' Maths Club 
Run by Mrs Campbell (invitation only). The aim of this club is to increase the confidence of the girls whilst engaging 
in fun maths activities. Last term this ran on a Thursday lunchtime, this term it will be a Wednesday and a Thursday 
lunchtime. 
 
Y6 Problem Solving Club 
Run by myself (invitation only). The aim is to increase the problem-solving skills of pupils and help tackle harder 
questions within the SATs. Takes place on a Thursday lunchtime. 
 

TTRockstars - morning club 
Run by myself (invitation only). An opportunity for pupils to practise their times tables. 
 

TTRockstars Club 
Run by myself - open to all year groups. An opportunity for pupils to practise their times tables. Wednesday 
lunchtime. 
 

Maths Clinic 
Run by Mrs Cartwright. Open to all, however, pupils may be asked to attend by their class teacher. Can be used as 
a 'drop-in' for extra help with homework. Will also be used for revision sessions nearer to the SATs. 
 

SATs Bootcamp 
Run by Mrs Campbell (Wednesday) and Mrs Cartwright (Thursday) during form-times.  A selected group of pupils 
will take part in targeted tasks on SATs Bootcamp.  This group will be quite fluid and will change over time. 

 
All of these opportunities are part of our mathematics provision to help pupils consolidate and further their 
knowledge ahead of their SATs and to support their general mathematical understanding.  
As a department, we appreciate all of the help and support that is being given at home. 
Should your child be asked to attend one of these groups, we would also greatly appreciate your positivity around 
encouraging attendance. 

  
Kind regards 

  
 
  
Mrs Sarah Sheridan 
Subject Leader for Mathematics 
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